
Subject: Parent Governor Vacancies July 2021 

Date sent: 5th July 2021, 1:10pm 

St Bridget's C of E Primary School 

Dear Parent / Carer 

We currently have three Parent Governor vacancies at St Bridget’s. 

Our aim as a school has always been to be a supportive, inclusive, 

caring and positive community. We warmly welcome applications from 

parents from different cultures, ethnicities and beliefs – indeed this 

very diversity is vital to our success and fundamental to our values.  

Following some recent changes to the Governing Board, parents with 

a breadth of professional experience in the development and 

evaluation of curriculum, as well as parents with organisational 

development, programme and project management skills are 

encouraged to get in touch.  However, more importantly, if you believe 

you are a good match in terms of energy, commitment and time we’d 

love to hear from you. 

If you are interested in serving as a Parent Governor I would 

appreciate discussing this with you prior to you making your 

application. Please do contact me at: FAO Chair of Governors 

schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch. uk.  

Following our discussions and should you still wish to proceed, your 

application should be handed in to school for the attention of Miss 

Marriott, Clerk to the Governors, before 3.30pm on Monday 12th July. 

Dr Alex Owen  

Chair of Governors 

St Bridget's CofE Primary School 

  

 


